

December 17, 2010

The Honorable Mike Doyle
U.S. House of Representatives
401 Cannon House Office Building
Washington, DC 20510

The Honorable Lee Terry
U.S. House of Representatives
2331 Rayburn House Office Building
Washington, DC 20510

Dear Congressmen Doyle and Terry:

I am writing with regard to H.R. 6533, a revised version of the Local Community Radio Act, and to offer our support for its passage.

Recently, we have been working very closely with the Senate sponsor of the legislation. We have pursued changes that were an extension of the constructive engagement we had with you and your staff when the bill was considered before the House last year. In working through language suggestions over the last week, we believe the revised bill provides the clarity that local broadcasters have sought.

Please know that we appreciate all the efforts by you and your staff and the Senate sponsor Senator Cantwell and her staff in reaching this outcome.

Laurie Knight

Executive VP, Government Relations National Association of Broadcasters